
 

For Local 8 Members at YouthCare 
January 9, 2024 

   

Tell State Law Makers to Support Our Work! 
 
Join fellow homeless and human services workers at the Washington Low Income 
Housing Alliance's (WLIHA) Housing and Homelessness Advocacy Day on January 30th 
in Olympia!  
 
Come and learn how to advocate to law makers for better policies, more funding, and 
housing justice. You’ll meet other Local 8 members, advocates, service providers, 
people experiencing homelessness, and lawmakers IN PERSON for the first time since 
2020.  
 
With supervisor approval, you can attend this and other advocacy events on work 
time. Please reach out to your supervisor in advance to request approval and include 
your Union Representative if you need additional support.  
 
To secure a spot for Housing and Homelessness Advocacy Day, please register by 
Thursday, 1/25 and email your Union Representative to let them know you’re coming!  
 
If transportation to Olympia is a barrier to your participation, please reach out to your 
Union Representative for assistance.  
 
Questions? Contact your Union Representative, Phoebe Feldsher, 
at phoebe@opeiu8.org. 
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